
 

  

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am very concerned that TGA would even consider Option 4. 

Option 1 or Options 1 and 2 would be a much wiser decision if Australia wishes to be 

on par with the rest of the world. 

 

I as a parent have used homeopathy with my children  and animals over the last 25 

years with great benefit. 

 

Homeopathy is recognized by the World Health Organisation. It is used with great 

success and very cost effectively in countries like India and Africa. France, England, 

Switzerland to name a few honour Homeopathy as a very important part of their 

medical system.  

 

I sincerely hope that Australia doesn't become a country ruled by greed and bias. It is 

a great country allowing freedom of choice but I fear this is changing and not for the 

better. 

My wish is that Homeopathy is researched thoroughly looking at all the countries 

where it is used with great success. Such as the work done in Africa with Aids, and 

also the work done by professional doctors in countries such as India. How can 

Australia say Homeopathy is not proven when it is used so extensively in many 

countries. 

 

Please please consider option 1. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




